
Vermont Rail Action Network (VRAN) supports the creation of a passenger 
rail network connecting Vermont’s cities and towns through an integrated 
public transportation service, including other forms of transportation. The 
result will reduce greenhouse gas emissions and improve the quality of life for 
all Vermonters.

There are 12 Budd cars ready for service on the state’s rail network.  When 
launched, these new regional routes will support the future growth of housing 
and other forms of sustainable development in and near existing Vermont 
population centers.

Public and private transportation entities and others interested are being 
engaged in providing safe, reliable and cost-effective passenger service 
between Vermont’s cities and towns. This rail service will complement, not
replace, existing bus service.  The vision is an integrated statewide transit
system that makes door to door commuter service possible and eliminates the 
need to own cars.      

As part of the process of engaging communities we are looking for signatures 
in support of this passenger rail service. 

Fill in your information below and thank you for your support!

ASK YOUR STATE REPRESENTATIVE  
TO SUPPORT PASSENGER RAIL IN VERMONT

Vermont Rail Action Network      PO Box 873 Montpelier, VT 05601     info@railvermont.org     www.railvermont.org










